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STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

PATRICK L. MCCRORY ANTHONY J. TATA
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

SBC Meeting Date = 1/22/13
Agenda ltem#=5

January 16, 2013

Mr. Gregory A. Driver, Secretary
State Building Commission
New Education Building
&‘;}e?ghng”c"gg;ggf“ee" Suite 450 state Construction Office
JAN 16 2013

Subject: Transportation

Currituck Welcome Center

Currituck, North Carolina

Dear Mr. Driver:

The above project was advertised for the selection of designer using the State of North Carolina Interactive
Purchasing System website. All procedures prescribed by the State Building Commission were followed
leading to a priority recommendation as follows: -

1. JKF Architecture PC (Greenville, NC)
2. Vines Architecture, Inc. (Raleigh, NC)
3. Clearscapes, PA (Raleigh, NC)

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

O itteans)

Priscilla Tyree Williams, P.E.
Capital Projects Coordinator

Attachments
MAILING ADDRESS: TELEPHONE: 919-707-4540 LOCATION:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION FAX: 919-715-0399 TRANSPORTATION BUILDING
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT DIVISION 1 SOUTH WILMINGTON STREET
1525 MAIL SERVICE CENTER WEBSITE: WWW.NCDOT.GOV RALEIGH NC

RALEIGH NC 27699-1525
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